
ARKANSAS POWER & LIGHT COMPANY
POST OFFICE box 551 UTTLE ROCK. ARKANSAS 72203 (501)3716

January 25, 1985

BCAN018510

*Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
ATTN: Mr. James R. Miller, Chief

Operating Reactors Branch #3
Division of Licensing

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

SUBJECT: Arkansas Nuclear One - Units 1 & 2
Docket Nos. 50-313 and 50-368
License Nos. OPR-51 and NPF-6
NUREG-0737, Item II.D.1, Performance
Testing of Relief 1,id Safety Valves

Gentlemen:

In your letter numbered BCNA128414 dated December 18, 1984, you requested
additional information relating to the tests performed on relief and safety
valves in 1982..,

Because of the complexity of your request, the time elapsed, and the fact
that personnel immediately responsible for monitor .ng those tests have moved
to other positions we are asking, in accordance with our phonb conversation
with NRR Project Managers, for an extension of time.

We expect to be able to bring a complete response to your request by
April 26, 1985, which is 120 days from the date of our receipt of your
request.

Very truly yours,

. Ted Enos
Manager, Licensing
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